

STATE BOARD OF REGISTRATION FOR PROFESSIONAL LAND SURVEYORS DIVISION OF DESIGN PROFESSIONALS 1511 PONTIAC AVENUE BUILDING 68-2 CRANSTON, RI 02920

(401) 462-9595 FAX: (401) 462-9532

www.bdp.state.ri.us

July 22, 2008 WILLIAM A. HARBOUR, CEO/PARTNER CLOUGH, HARBOUR & ASSOCIATES III WINNERS CIRCLE

ALBANY. NY 12205-0269

Dear Mr. Harbour:

In processing your COA renewal application for landscape architecture, I noted that your firm is a LLP. You have been registered as a Partnership with the Landscape Architects, therefore, I will be presenting your application to that Board at their September 17, 2008, meeting as a formality to approve your LA COA renewal as a LLP.

However, in searching the RI Secretary of State's database, I also noted that you still have land surveying listed as a purpose with their office. Per a letter and COA application submitted by your firm and received in this office on May 3, 2006, your firm was then approved as exempt from a PLS COA since you no longer had a Rhode Island registered land surveyor in responsible charge. Therefore, you will need to amend your purpose at the Rhode Island Secretary of State's office (401-222-3040 - ask for corporations) to EXCLUDE land surveying immediately.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Christina M. Styron

Administrative Assistant

Christina M. Styper

/cms

Richard S. Lipsitz, Chairman Thomas D. Drury, Jr., Vice Chairn Alfred W. DiOrio, Secretary Louis Federici James J. Reddington, Jr.

Members of the Committee

Administrative Assistant Christina M. Styron

Legal Counsel, Richard W. Berstein Peter No Demiehy

RECEIVED STATE OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY

cc: RI Secretary of State Corporations Division